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Compliance Officer Contact Information Required 
by the Children’s Programming Compliance Plan 

   
 
   
In accordance with Paragraph 2 of the Compliance Plan set forth in the Consent Decree 
between the Federal Communications Commission (“FCC”) and NBC Telemundo 
License LLC, Telemundo Las Vegas License LLC, Telemundo of Puerto Rico, and 
Station Venture Operations, LP (collectively, “NBC/Telemundo”), which was adopted 
and released by the FCC on December 31, 2018,1 NBC/Telemundo hereby publishes the 
name and contact information of the Compliance Officer responsible for overseeing 
compliance with the obligations set forth in Paragraph 1 of the Compliance Plan:   
 
 

Angela Ball 
Senior Counsel, Regulatory Affairs 
NBCUniversal 
300 New Jersey Avenue, NW 
Suite 700 
Washington, DC  20001 
Tel:  202-524-6413 
angela.ball@nbcuni.com 

 

                                                 
1  In the Matter of Applications for Renewal of Licenses and Compliance with the Children’s Television Act 
of 1990, as implemented by Section 73.671; and Section 73.3526(e)(11)(iii) of the Commission’s Rules, 
NBC Telemundo License LLC, Telemundo Las Vegas License LLC, Telemundo of Puerto Rico, Station 
Venture Operations, LP, Order and Consent Decree, FCC 18-188 (rel. Dec. 31, 2018). 
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